
 

15th May 2019 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Father’s Day Assembly and Stay & Play  - 17th June 2019 
 
On Monday 17th June, we will be celebrating Father's Day with an assembly.  
 
The children in Reception will perform a short Father’s Day assembly where we 
would like to thank all the important men in their lives – daddy, grandad, 
uncles and brothers are all invited.  Please note that numbers are limited to 2 
adults per child. 
 
The assembly will take place in the small hall at 1.45pm. This will be followed 
by a stay and play afternoon back in the classrooms.  
 
Where possible, could we please ask that younger siblings not be brought 
along?  If this is not possible, please note we cannot accommodate 
buggies/prams.  Please note this event is for MEN ONLY. 
 
We look forward to seeing you.   
 
Kind regards, 
 

Mrs Birtchnell and Miss Woollard 
 


